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Notice is hereby given that the Wolfeboro Conservation Commission has scheduled a 
site walk associated with property monitoring on Sunday, November 24, 2013 at 11:15 

AM at the McBride Easement located on Whitten Neck Road.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

If there is anyone with a disability needing any modifications and/or auxiliary aid to access this meeting, 
please notify the Conservation Commission at 569-5970 at least 24 hours prior to this meeting. 

 
 
 

Posted:  November 22, 2013 
Wolfeboro Public Library 
Wolfeboro Town Hall 
Town of Wolfeboro website 


